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First I would like to thank Carol Thiele for graciously hosting our August get together. It was nice seeing everyone that 

made it. We were able to catch up with each other and enjoy the beautiful patio. 

 

 

 

  

 

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie 

Woman’s Club 

September 2020 Newsletter 

We had our test for the Zoom Meeting and it worked wonderfully. Vickie 

has it set up that all you have to do is hit the link on her email. If you do not 

have the zoom app on your device it will automatically download it for you. 

It will say the host will add you and when she does you should see 

everyone. Unfortunately we did not have many participants for the test.  

We will send out reminders for our September meeting.  

Zoom meeting guidelines: Everyone will be muted while I run the meeting. 
If you have a question, or something to say, please raise your hand and 
Vickie will un-mute you. Please keep the discussion to no more than two 
minutes per person, Vickie will be timing everyone and will let you know 
when you have 30 seconds left and when time is up. We will follow the 
rules of our regular meetings. 

Information for our meeting 

When: Thursday, September 10, 2020  6:30 PM – 7:30 PM CDT 

Topic: PPWC: Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club September Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting click on the following link (you can also cut and paste 
this link into your search bar) 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77108719070?pwd=d3VpSWJtK0dsV2tkOGJGa
TREQTY4QT09 

Meeting ID: 771 0871 9070 

Passcode: 4kHHrT 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77108719070?pwd=d3VpSWJtK0dsV2tkOGJGaTREQTY4QT09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77108719070?pwd=d3VpSWJtK0dsV2tkOGJGaTREQTY4QT09
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Cindy has volunteered to head our annual adopt a family for Christmas again 

this year. We will need to collect money in October and early November. 

Checks will be made out to PPWC and put Christmas family on the memo line 

so Michelle will know what it is for. Please have them sent in by November 

18th so sales at Thanksgiving time can be taken advantage of. 

The Dayton Care Facility wanted us to know that they appreciated the face 

masks that Sue Samer was able to get for them. They attribute the masks for 

covid not spreading when, on two separate occasions, staff had tested 

positive. They have pretty much been confined to their rooms except for 

eating. They recently have been able to do things in groups of 10. 

 

Ladies, we are in need of a publicity chair. We thank Mary Steiner for her 

many years of service; she always made sure we were kept in the public eye 

with our events. She will help the new person/persons get acclimated by 

supplying all necessary contacts and examples of what she has been doing. 

 

We are looking for fundraising opportunities. Do you know of one that we 

could do? Please bring your ideas to the September meeting or let Kathy E. 

know. 

 

Any changes to your address, phone number or email, please contact Carol 

Smet or Bonnie Norniella. 
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**Since we are staying home and distancing ourselves from others, if you are 

shopping on Amazon please consider using our Amazon smile account** 

 

 

 

 

Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet?  Every qualifying 

purchase you make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price 

back to Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming 

that amount adds up fast. 

On your first visit to Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.com), you are 

prompted to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible 

organizations.  The easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN 

search.  23-7132046 

 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is 

VigeoXchange.  VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round 

fundraiser that turns the purchases you make at participating local 

businesses into meaningful support for PPWC while earning cash 

back for yourself. 

To get started, Click the following link and fill out the getting 

started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

I have confirmed with the Chairs from last year and all are willing 

to continue for this year. Cindy Briesemeister has offered to chair 

the March - International Outreach committee.  Due to the oddity 

of this year, it was decided to carry forward everyone’s committee 

choices onto this year from last. 

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229
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When: Thursday, September 10, 2020  6:30 PM – 7:30 PM CDT 

Topic: PPWC: Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club September Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting click on the following link (you can also cut and paste this link into your search bar) 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77108719070?pwd=d3VpSWJtK0dsV2tkOGJGaTREQTY4QT09 

Meeting ID: 771 0871 9070 

Passcode: 4kHHrT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information  

Kathy Edwards, President     

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

P.O. Box 580260 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

https://ppwc64.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/                                                                  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77108719070?pwd=d3VpSWJtK0dsV2tkOGJGaTREQTY4QT09
https://ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/

